Memorial Hall Cottage
Millend

Blakeney

GL154ED

7th October 2021

Dear Sir or Madam
Please find our retrospective application for the replacement windows fitted to Memorial Hall cottage.  The casement windows fitted when the cottage was extended in the 1980’s had come to the end of their useful life, many were rotten, drafty and provided little insulation.

We used a local window installer to replace the windows with double glazed UPVC windows, giving much improved energy conservation, noise insulation from an increasingly busy A48.  As suggested by the conservation officer (Ref. our planning application P0477/15/FUL) we decided to have sash windows fitted to the original part of the house as these were remove when the property was renovated.  The cottage was painted green when part of the Memorial Hall and we felt this would be an enhancement to the property and area.
We were under the impression that the installer had registered the installation with FENSA having selected a FENSA installer, unfortunately this wasn’t the case as discovered now we are selling the property.

Yours faithfully
N. S. Miller

